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The Board of Education supports and shall provide opportunities for students to receive 
postsecondary credit while attending high school. The school district is required to pay 
the lesser of: a) the actual charge for tuition, mandatory course fees, materials fees and 
registration fees or b) the state portion of the students’ foundation allowance, adjusted 
to the proportion of the school year they attend the postsecondary institution. Students 
enrolled in a dual enrollment course but do not earn credit must repay the district.

LEGAL REF.: Postsecondary Enrollment Options Act 160 of 1996, Imd. Eff. Apr. 8, 
1996; Am. 2012, Act 134, Eff. July 1, 2012. Career and Technical Preparation Act 258 
of 2000, Eff. Apr. 1, 2001;Am. 2012, Act 133, Eff. July 1, 2012.


